
From: Christophe Matson [mailto:christophedmatson@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, December 2, 2017 5:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Northern Pass 
 
Christophe Matson 
25 Meadow Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
December 2, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I am writing to voice my strong opposition to Northern Pass. I am not interested in seeing high 
transmission towers scarring my beautiful New Hampshire landscape in Concord and points north. I love 
my state, I love what we have in terms of our rugged and unspoiled landscape, and I am not going to 
give it away to corporate interests who think they can bully us. NO Northern Pass.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Christophe Matson 
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